October 25%, 2007

DC Zoning Commission
4414® Street, NW
Washington, DC 20001

Dear Zoning Commission,

I want to express my strong support for the Georgia Avenue Commercial Overlay and
urge you to approve it. Ibelieve it will allow smart, community supported development

along our corridor. I have attended a number of community meetings about this and have
read the entire GACO document and agree will all elements. I am especially pleased
with restrictions on fast food, auto-related businesses, pawn shops, and liquor stores. I
also like how it encourages more commercial activity and building standards and size
limits for developments on the corridor.

Again, I hope you support the Georgia Avenue Commercial Overlay in its current form.

Thank you,

Afidrea Berry
749 Hobart PL, NW
Washington, DC
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